
Welcome to Ruby Class 2025-2026  

Mr Burley is your class teacher and Mrs Wakefield will be your teaching 

assistant. Below is some key information you will need for the upcoming 

term. 

PE Kit  

Our PE days will be Tuesday and Wednesday. Please ensure your 

children are wearing a plain white t-shirt and black shorts/jogging bottoms.  

Water bottles  

Please can children bring in a named water bottle from home. They can keep it at school 

all week and they will be responsible for refilling it.  

Homework and reading  

Each term, we will add a homework grid to match our current topic. Please choose one 

item from the grid each week and bring completed work in to school on Mondays. 

Children will bring home one independent book to read. Please listen to your child every 

day and write in their diaries at least 3 times per week. If your child has been given a 

green reading record, please just initial each time you hear them read it or ask them 

questions. 

An independent reading book will be just below their reading level so they practise 

fluency and reading out loud. Children must bring their books in every day. Please check 

their bags daily for letters or other information.  

Doodle maths  

Children are expected to complete Doodle maths at least 3x a week. Logins will be sent 

out by the end of week 1. If you are having issues accessing Doodle maths or need 

support, please let me know. 

Stationery 

We supply children with everything they will need in the classroom so please do not 

bring in any stationery from home. They have their own pencil cases which we have 

supplied so there is no need to go and spend money on these extra things! 

 


